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TANARATA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOLS NEWS CIRCULATION

15" May 2025
Dear Parents, Students and Guardians,
Greetings from Tanarata!

We have a few important and exciting events coming up at Tanarata International Schools that we
would like to share with you.

IGCSE Examinations for Year 11 Students

Our Year 11 students are currently undertaking their IGCSE examinations, which mark their final
school leaving examinations with us. As they prepare to embark on diverse paths of study and
future endeavours, we extend our very best wishes to each and every one of them for success in
their examinations and beyond.

Year 11 Graduation Ceremony

To formally celebrate the achievements of our graduating Year 11 students, a special graduation
ceremony is being arranged on Thursday, 27 June at Le Meridien, Putrajaya. Detailed invitations
have already been sent to all graduands and their parents. We look forward to celebrating this
significant milestone with you.

Teachers' Day Celebration

While Malaysia celebrates Teachers' Day on 16 May, we have thoughtfully scheduled our school's
celebratory assembly for Thursday, 22 May. This slight delay allows us to fully include and
acknowledge our dedicated teachers amidst the ongoing IGCSE examinations. During this assembly,
our Year 9 students will also be hosting a Pop-Up Marketplace in front of the school building,
around the roundabout. They will be showcasing and selling items they have created as part of
their Project Based Learning lessons. This initiative will also provide a practical application of the
business skills they have acquired in their Business Studies lessons. We warmly encourage you to
come and support our Year 9 students in this exciting endeavour.




Language Day Assembly

At Tanarata International Schools, we believe in fostering learning experiences that extend beyond
the traditional classroom environment. Incorporating hands-on activities and diverse forms of
presentations is a key aspect of our educational approach.

To celebrate the importance and beauty of languages, we will be holding a special assembly to
mark Language Day on Thursday, 30 May. A variety of presentations are being organised to
commemorate this occasion. We will be sharing more specific details about the program with you
in due course.

Admissions Open for Academic Year 2025-26 & Open Day

We are pleased to announce that admissions for the next academic year, 2025-26, are now open,
with spaces available across various year groups, particularly in our Year 1 & Year 2 classes. If you
know of any friends or colleagues who are seeking a suitable and nurturing educational
environment for their children, we would be grateful if you would recommend Tanarata
International Schools to them. We currently have several spaces available in our junior classes.

To provide prospective families with an opportunity to experience our school firsthand, we are also
organizing an Open Day on Saturday, 14 June at the school premises. This will be a chance to meet
our teachers, explore our facilities, and learn more about our curriculum and ethos.

We look forward to a wonderful and productive Term Il

Thank you.

Barnali Guha
Principal

ca'endar Dates to Remember !

1* June Sunday Agong's Bithday
2" June Monday Holiday in Lieu
6-7" June Fri- Sat Hari Raya Haji
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